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Retailer Newsletter

November 1, 2018
Tom’s Business “TIPS”

“To Improve Profits”

RE: R-E-S-P-E-C-T
Greetings,

I’m not trying to imitate Aretha Franklin here (I can’t sing like her or even hum), I’m talking about treating your staff with RESPECT! I was in a store recently and the owner walked in and started chewing out the CSR, as she was waiting on a customer. Talk about rude and embarrassing for the customer and employee, no class!

One of my Amoco reps early in my career gave me some tips I have used often and passed them on to small business owners I have worked with.

1.  Everyone wants to be appreciated for what they do, EVERYONE! That includes your managers and CSR’s. We never outgrow that need! Although it may seem easy to do, as business owners we often forget about it.
2.  Your managers need to be encouraged to compliment the staff and encourage them to keep doing a good job. 

3.  The reason I believe most managers fail to complement their staff, as often as they should, is they simply run out of time and they don’t see the importance of giving compliments. They tend to ‘put out fires’ first, and before you know, your day is over. Since nobody reminds you to ‘show appreciation’, it gets put aside.

4.  If you operate multiple locations and your on-site manager(s) are responsible for the day-to day activities, they must deal with the bad news (discipline, correcting errors and customer complaints, etc.). They must also be ready to pass out compliments and pats on the back. You should also take the time to pass out compliments and thank the employees for doing their jobs. Remember, compliment an employee in front of others, reprimand an employee in private.
Maybe you should have a couple of $25 gift cards, in your pocket to local restaurants, movie theaters, or pizza places for your staff when you spot them doing something good. Believe me, that $25 investment will pay big dividends for your customers, your business, and you!

5.  Always try to compliment your staff in a timely fashion.

6.  Keep a list of employee birthdays (anniversary dates employed by you) and reward them with a gift card on their special day.

“There are two things people want more than sex and money – recognition and praise.” Mary Kay Ash, Founder Mary Kay Cosmetics.

I personally have written numerous times about hiring the right people to represent your business to your customers. I firmly believe as owners, it’s important for us to keep the good ones and not let them get away. Remember, 2/3’s of our staff leaves because of ‘Push Factors’. As we discussed in our Recruiting, Hiring, and Training sessions; Pull Factors are outside influences that tend to take people away from their jobs. Push Factors are internal problems that cause your employees to leave.
A phrase I use often in our seminars, “How would you like to be working for you?” That was another tip my Amoco rep instilled on me when I was a young entrepreneur. He said, “If you are always belittling your staff, they won’t like it, they won’t like you, and they won’t stay”. Always treat your staff the way you would like to be treated.
Check out our website. I recently posted the 12-month averages for KC stores through August 2018. How do you compare? Are you on the top ½ or the bottom ½ of the results? Do something today to move the needle to the middle or the top. If you missed one of Tom’s Tips, simply check out the website. We post previous newsletters for you to read or print, as needed.
Don't be a victim of the 5 Dangerous Words –

‘Maybe I’ll Do It Tomorrow’

Do it today! Because tomorrow could be too late!


Tom                                                                     
Thomas W. Terrono
T&S Management Services, LLC
Instructor / Consultant for the Convenience Store Industry

Lee's Summit MO 64082-4864    

816.550.8048 cell
816.366.0641 office
[image: image2.jpg]



tom.tsms@gmail.com



 HYPERLINK "http://www.tsmanagementservices.com" 
www.tsmanagementservices.com

“Our business is making your business better!”

